
Wstmoreland Broadcasting Corp. 

QTW 

May 12, 1963 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.D. 2,, Box 298 
Walnutp or t, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

P.O. Box 208 
Latrobe, Pennsylvania 
KEystone 7-7744 

Please excuse my delay in answering your letter of 

April 11, regarding your reception of us on April 9, 

and April 10. 

This will definitely confirm your reception of WQTW 
on those dates just prior to 7:00 P.M. on both 
occasions. Thank you for the signal report. 

Cordially, 

ILP-eP 
Tom Sidwell 
Pro. Dir. LvQTW 


